
From: Tosta, Timothy A. [mailto:Tim.Tosta@arentfox.com]  
Sent: Monday, April 1, 2019 1:37 PM 
To: Kohar Kojayan <kkojayan@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Subject: SM Scenarios Show 

 
I agree with Matt G. that this would be a good meeting for you to attend. Of course, just a suggestion, 
that I forgot to pass on Friday. 
 
Timothy A. Tosta 
Counsel 
  
Arent Fox LLP | Attorneys at Law  
55 2nd Street, 21st Floor 
San Francisco, CA 94105 
415.805.7969 DIRECT | 415.757.5501 FAX    

 CELL  
tim.tosta@arentfox.com | www.arentfox.com 
  
 
 
From: Matt Goyne   
Sent: Friday, March 29, 2019 7:10 AM 
To: Tosta, Timothy A. <Tim.Tosta@arentfox.com> 
Subject: Fwd: SM Scenarios Show 

 

Hi Tim,  

 

One piece of insight I received yesterday for your consideration at today’s meeting. Caltrain is 

meeting with each City to review their future service plans as a part of the Caltrain Business Plan 

(we setting up and a part of the meetings as well). San Mateo’s meeting is scheduled for a few 

weeks (April 9th I think) but only the PW director and another PW staff are scheduled to attend. 

Most other City’s are sending City managers, Planning directors, and/or City councilmembers. I 

think it would be important for Kohar and others to attend given the importance of these plans to 

their General Plan and the fact they have among the most stations in their City. So if it makes 

sense, you may want to subtlety bring this up during your meeting today. Under the proposed 

service plans, Hillsdale will of course have the highest service in the future of any of the three 

San Mateo stations, and therefore is primed for the transit hub we are developing. We will be 

following up on our end as well through our Caltrain Business Plan team to mention that most 

City’s send a diverse group of City leaders.  

- Matt Goyne  

 




